
Chair Brenner, Vice Chair O’Brien, Ranking Member Ingram and members of the Senate
Education Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on Senate Bill 293. My
name is Joseph Campbell and I am from Montgomery County, Ohio.”

Religious principles are the very foundation of not only our form of government and our legal
system, butcher foundation of our beliefs, our morals, our morality, our liberty, and indeed the
foundation of our beliefs and way of life.

As such, religious principles should be a part of the instruction we provide our children as they
grow into citizens who will maintain and direct all that we value. This instruction should be
pervasive in our training, both within and outside our formal schooling, certainly not least within
our homes and families as well. I ask and urge you to make choices and actions that enable,
facilitate and encourage religious training for our children.

Specifically right now, your support of Ohio SB293 is one concrete step you can take supporting
this objective. Thank you for your support.

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to advocate for Senate Bill 293.

Sincerely,
Joseph Campbell


